
    COVID 19 – Emergency Update 

    Office for the Physically Challenged 

      Department of Human Services 

60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd, Uniondale, NY 

The Office for the Physically Challenged (OPC) will be closed to the public for the 

duration of the Coronavirus – Public Emergency. 

All  requests and processing will be done via US Mail. 

* Accessible Permit Renewal applications for the March 2020 expiration will

continue to be processed.

* New PERMANENT and TEMPORARY permit application processing will be

delayed throughout the  PUBLIC EMERGENCY.

* All effort will be made to expedite applications that are complete, accurate

and fulfill NYS guidelines for issuance.

Applications that are incomplete, need  further review or clarification from 

doctors will be delayed due to staffing limitations. 

We urge patience and understanding during this challenging national 

emergency. 

• PLEASE – Do not use EXPIRED permits under any circumstances, as they

are NOT VALID and will be subject to ticket.

Lost/Stolen permit applications, permit Verifications, Letters of Good-standing 

and permit Replacements will experience delay during the emergency period. 

OPC is working tirelessly to service our clients in need ; while endeavoring to 

uphold the integrity of this needed program. 

 Thank you 


